DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

OFFICE OF THE MINISTER
OTTAWA

Elgin Building,
Juffe 9, 1928.

Dear Doctor Scot},-

Inclosed herewith is copy of a further
letter I have received from Mr. J. R. Nolan of
-Fernie, B.C,, and I should be glad if you would
suggest what reply I.might make to him,

Yours truly,

Dr. D. C.. Secott,
Deputy Superintendant General,
Department of Indian Affailrs,

Ottawa, Ontario.
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